
Ladies Side Saddle Horse of the Year 

The Ladies Side Saddle Horse of the Year is replacing the Ladies Hunter class.  

The final of this new class will be held at the prestigious Horse of the Year 

Show. The class will be open to Hacks, Cobs, Maxi Cobs and Riding Horses, as 

well as Hunters, registered with the British Show Horse Association, ridden side 

saddle by a lady.  

 

 

The aim of this new class is to encourage greater participation in the class and 

to make it appeal to a wider audience. The Championship and its qualifiers will 

remain under the administration of the British Show Horse Association, and 

horses will be judged according to their type, conformation, manners and their 

suitability to be ridden side saddle. 

 

If you have a Hack, Cob, Maxi Cob, Riding Horse or Hunter and want to take 

part in this new and exciting class check out the British Show Horse 

Association website britishshowhorse.org/ for more information or the Horse of 

the Year Show website www.hoys.co.uk 

A qualifier for this class will be held at the National Side Saddle Show at 

Addington Manor on Saturday the 1st August. 

http://www.hoys.co.uk/

